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INDIANAPOLIS, IN – Sigma Tau Gamma Headquarters condemns the behaviors demonstrated 
by a recently expelled member on November 28, 2023 at Emporia State University. Upon 
learning of the incident, both Sigma Tau Gamma Headquarters and the Delta Chapter responded 
with swift and immediate action.  
 
Within 24 hours, the chapter submitted an application to remove him from any affiliation with 
the organization, which was approved by the Chief Executive Officer. The chapter immediately 
informed the Fraternity Headquarters Staff and Fraternity and Sorority Life Office to support 
any potential investigation. 
 
The conduct exhibited by the former member is not tolerated under any circumstances, and has 
no place in Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity. 
 
Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity Headquarters Staff and Delta Chapter will be working in 
conjunction with Emporia State University and local authorities to support any actions taken 
against the former member. 
 
 

# # # 
 
ABOUT SIGMA TAU GAMMA FRATERNITY 
Founded at the University of Central Missouri on June 28, 1920, Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity celebrated 100 years 
of brotherhood in 2020. In the last 102 years, the organization has called 198 campuses home and has more than 
75,000 initiated members. With a current presence on 63 campuses from coast to coast, our membership includes 
more than 2,500 undergraduate men. The Headquarters, which is home to the Fraternity, Foundation, and WPN 
Housing Company, is located in Indianapolis, Indiana. Visit https://sigtau.org for additional information 
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